
 

 

 

 
Friday 16 June 2023 
 
OIA IRO-420 
Name:
Email: @outlook.com 

Kia ora

Official information request regarding possible contaminated leak on the corner of 
Ruahine and Goa Street. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Wednesday 3 May 2023 for a 
summary of work undertaken at the above location and the conclusion reached. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full. 
 
Please see attached the information you requested in our email to you. Pursuant to Section 
7(2)(a) of the Act, some of this information has been redacted as it is personal information 
about private individuals.  
 
When our teams assessed the site, no wastewater blockage was found. Instead, there is 
lichen coming from the stormwater lateral which then enters the kerb and channel. We 
have attached a Google Maps image in our email also, from September 2020.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  
 
 

 

 

 








